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Ariana Costa

From: Francesca <fgallo000@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 10:05 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support for H5225
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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am a resident of Providence. I am writing to you today to express my support for H5225. I support this bill because as 
our federal government turns its back on our communities, it is more important than ever that RI does everything it can 
to support and protect our neighbors.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Francesca Gallo 


